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From: Nelson, Josh (NE) [mailto: Josh.Nelson@naturalengland.org.uk]

Sent: 04 March 2010 11:49

To: Culligan, Estelle

Subject: RE: Lydd Airport - Natural England - important information ahead of Committee

Estelle

Thanks for your e-mail. Unforlunately not every sallent point was put o mambers { don't recall our point on consuliation position
for the revised AA being mentioned). | appreciate your involvement nevertheless.

To assist Matural England at this stage, could you please send me as soon as possible the datalls of the resolution, whidh |
understand was 1o rasolve to grant subject to 5108, conditions and references fo GUBE and Natural England {(with 28 WCA 81
being relevant on the reference to us with 21 day embargo on giving planning permission.}

Can you alse et me have details of recording of the procesdings, Please oall i you want 10 speak — rumber below,

With many thanks

Fegards

Josh Neison

Environmental Planning Adviser
Natural England
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Sent: 03 March 2010 17:12
To: Nelson, Josh (NE)
Subject: RE: Lydd Airport - Natural England - important information ahead of Committee

Dear Josh

i have spoken to Chris Lewis, our head of Devt Control, who earlier today discussed this letter with Terry.
We have made clear to the applicant and others involved that we will not be circulating further papers on
the night over and above the reports already circulated. Therefore Terry Ellames, in consultation with Chris
and Bureau Veritas, has decided that he will state during his presentation that your letter has been received
today, and the representative from Bureau Veritas, who will speak after Terry, will represent the salient
points from your letter.

Hegards

Estelle Culligan

From: Nelson, Josh (NE) [mailto:Josh.Nelson@naturalengland.org.uk]

Sent: 03 March 2010 16:56

To: Culligan, Estelle

Cc: Bardsley, Louise (NE); Moberly, Rebecca (NE)

Subject: FW: Lydd Airport - Natural England - important information ahead of Committee
Importance: High

Egtstie

fapologise for the necessity to contact you so urgently. Furthey 1o our conversation yestsrday and my e-mall of 14119 today with
fta attachments, copled to you and forwarded again with this e-mall, Terry Ellames has told me that the intention is that letter and
plan will not be distributed to members. This ks apparently on the basis that this would mean other corespondence would also
have 1 be put before members.

Considsring the contents of the letler, and the fact that it is being sent on an urgent basis from the appropriate statstory nature
congervation body under the Habitats Regulations in response  important procedural matiers and pursuant 1o iate submitted
matarial from the applicant, we would ask that owr letler and the plan are made avallable as oiginally requested.

I prasume that you will be attending and therefore request that vou can please ensure that members are fully aware of the lagal
position and In receipt of all material facts ralsed in vur correspondence of today prior to coming to their detisions.

22/03/2010



